
 

Reminder: School Starts Thursday – Please Drive Safely 

 

This is a friendly reminder that school will be back in session starting Thursday, 

August 14, 2025. Please be mindful of school buses and always yield when they 

are picking up or dropping off children. 

For the safety of our students, Security Patrol will be following the buses 

during routes to assist in ensuring children can get on and off safely. 

Failure to obey traffic safety rules, including stopping for school buses with 

extended stop signs, will result in a citation. 

Let’s work together to keep our community’s children safe this school year! 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Oak Tree Home Owners Association  

 

 

 

 

 
 


